
Mid-Willamette Homeless Initiative Task Force 
Public Comment 

November 8, 2016 – November 30, 2016 
 

 

November 29, 2016 Jeff H. – Phone call 

 Would like an update on what is being done to allow recreational vehicles on private property long 

term. 

 Would like cities to revise codes to allow single-wide mobile homes in mobile home parks.  

 As an affordable housing option, would like a former RV park on Portland Road converted back to a 

park to increase available space for people to live. 

 

 

 


